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Assault investigation 

Adams County, Colo.  (March 30, 2020):  

The Adams County Sheriff’s Office is investigating a serious assault that occurred in the area of 88th 

Avenue and Devonshire Boulevard. 

On March 29th, 2020 at approximately 1:30 p.m., deputies and Adams County Fire Rescue responded to 

88th Avenue and Devonshire Boulevard for a report of an unresponsive male in the street bleeding 

profusely. Upon arrival, deputies located a male juvenile who appeared to have been a victim of an 

assault. The victim was transported by Adams County Fire to North Suburban Medical Center with 

severe head injuries. The ACSO Laboratory and Crime Scene team responded to process the scene and 

collect evidence. Detectives responded to the location to interview possible witnesses, neighbors, and 

others. A preliminary investigation has revealed that the victim was assaulted by multiple offenders. It is 

unknown if the suspects were juveniles or adults.  

This investigation is preliminary and ongoing. Members of the public are strongly encouraged to call the 

ACSO Detective Division to (303) 288-1535 or Metro Denver Crime Stoppers at (720) 913-STOP with any 

tips or information. Callers to CRIMESTOPPERS can remain anonymous. 

-End- 

For more Information, please contact: 

Contact: Sgt. Adam Sherman 

303-655-3223 (Office) 

asherman@adcogov.org 
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